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NJ Tax E-News  1/16/14 
 
The following information has been posted to our website since 12/16/13: 
 
TAX LEGISLATION 
 
Listings of 2013 Legislation  
http://www.state.nj.us/treasury/taxation/newlegislation2013.shtml 
 
 
ADMINISTRATIVE RULES 
 
Listings of Proposed and Adopted Administrative Rules 
http://www.state.nj.us/treasury/taxation/regs.shtml 
 
 
ANNUAL REPORTS 
 
Annual Report of the Division of Taxation for the fiscal year ended June 
30, 2012. 
http://www.state.nj.us/treasury/taxation/pdf/annual/2012.pdf 
 
 
NEW JERSEY STATE TAX NEWS 
 
Fall 2013 Issue 
http://www.state.nj.us/treasury/taxation/pdf/pubs/stn/fall13.pdf 
 
 
GROSS INCOME TAX 
 
Information for the 2013 Tax Year Including Links to 2013 Income Tax Forms 
http://www.state.nj.us/treasury/taxation/2013taxinfo.shtml 
 
NOTE:  New Jersey income tax return processing will start January 31 due to 
delayed opening of tax season for Federal returns.  
 
 
HOTEL/MOTEL OCCUPANCY FEE AND MUNICIPAL OCCUPANCY TAX 
 
2014 Municipal Occupancy Tax List 
http://www.state.nj.us/treasury/taxation/munitaxlist14.shtml 
 
 
LOCAL PROPERTY TAX 
 
Approved Courses for Continuing Education 
http://www.state.nj.us/treasury/taxation/pdf/lpt/course14.pdf 
 

http://www.state.nj.us/treasury/taxation/
http://www.state.nj.us/treasury/taxation/newlegislation2013.shtml
http://www.state.nj.us/treasury/taxation/regs.shtml
http://www.state.nj.us/treasury/taxation/pdf/annual/2012.pdf
http://www.state.nj.us/treasury/taxation/pdf/pubs/stn/fall13.pdf
http://www.state.nj.us/treasury/taxation/2013taxinfo.shtml
http://www.state.nj.us/treasury/taxation/munitaxlist14.shtml
http://www.state.nj.us/treasury/taxation/pdf/lpt/course14.pdf


Statistical Data:  Updated listings under Abstract of Ratables and 
Grantor's Listing 
http://www.state.nj.us/treasury/taxation/lpt/statdata.shtml 
 
 
PROPERTY TAX RELIEF PROGRAMS 
 
Homestead Benefit Filing Deadline Extended to January 31, 2014 
http://www.state.nj.us/treasury/news/2013/p122013a.pdf 
 
 
SALES TAX  
 
Requirements of the "Head Boat" Exemption 
http://www.state.nj.us/treasury/taxation/headboat.shtml 
 
 
PUBLIC AUCTIONS 
 
Listings for current Division of Taxation Public Auctions 
http://www.state.nj.us/treasury/taxation/auctions.shtml 
 
 
PLEASE DO NOT REPLY TO THIS MESSAGE. 
If you have a question about any of the taxes and programs administered by 
the Division of Taxation, click on 
https://www.state.nj.us/treas/taxation/contactus_tyttaxa.shtml to send an 
email. 
 
To view, complete, and print our fill-in forms, Adobe Acrobat Reader 
Version 8.16 or higher is required (Version 9.0 or higher recommended). To 
view and print our publications, Adobe Reader Version 4.0 or higher is 
required (Version 9.0 or higher recommended). If you do not have Adobe 
Reader installed on your computer, use this link to download a free copy 
now:  http://get.adobe.com/reader/otherversions/ 
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